Approved Minutes Finance Committee Sub-Committee Drafting FY22 Annual Finance Committee Town Report

Thursday, May 13, 2021 3pm on Zoom

Jim Walton, Chair of Finance Committee, and Susie Mosher met and drafted the report. We decided to use \$ in thousands (K) and show percentages to make the report clearer. We worked though all sections, ending with just a few numbers to verify.

We will send George our preference for the pie graph style to use for revenues and expenses. Once the draft report is completed and reviewed, Susie will send it out to the other members. We would like to get this approved at our May 17, 2021 meeting.

We ended our meeting at 6pm.

Respectfully submitted, Susie Mosher